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A Blessed Christmas 

We join our voices with the choirs 

announcing the birth of the Prince of Peace, 

giving Light to the World. 

We pray that you may become aware of how 

precious Christ’s love is in your life. 

 
“Christmas is not primarily an occasion to become sentimental about the birth of a 

baby, but to see this birth as the archetype of a much deeper kind of birth:  the birth 

of consciousness, the penetration of the darkness by the Light, the birth of the 

divine in the human.”  -Don Riso 


